
 

Announcements  

April 14 and 15 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Please help our children preparing to celebrate their First Eucharist by picking up 

a prayer card after Mass in the gathering space and committing yourself to pray 

for one or more of these children. 
 

• This Friday and Saturday at 6:30 pm at Our Lady of the Lake all of you are 

invited to two family friendly films in the Faith and Film Spring Series. These are 

followed by dialogue on issues in the films as they relate to our Church's social 

justice teaching. See bulletin for details. 
 

• Don’t forget to pick up a bulletin for important information about the parish. 

 

 

 

Priest Announcement: 

CSA Next week we begin our Catholic Services Appeal 2018 campaign. 

This annual collection is the largest source of funding for our diocese, and it supports a 

wide variety of ministries that benefit our entire diocese and beyond.  

Just as parishioners join together to fund the activities of our parish, so too the 

parishes of our diocese join together to fund the activities of our diocese. 

Please prayerfully consider how sharing your gifts will benefit many.  

This year our goal is $153,021 in CSA gifts: $137,721 to meet our assessment from 

the diocese and $15,300 to be rebated back to the parish to fund a long sought 

landscaping project. 

Your generosity will help us reach our goal. 

 

 

 



 

Anuncios 

April  15 

 

 
ANUNCIOS DE LECTOR: 

• Les invitamos a ayudar a un niño o niña preparandose por su primera comunión.  

Hallarán tarjetas en el atrio después de la misa para comprometerse a orar por 

uno o más de estos niños. 
 

• No se olviden llevarse un boletín a la casa con información muy importante 
de la parroquia. 

 
 
TESTIMONIO:  

• Encuentro Matrimonial 
 

 

 

Anuncios de sacerdote: 

 

CSA Next week we begin our Catholic Services Appeal 2018 campaign. 

This annual collection is the largest source of funding for our diocese, and it supports a 

wide variety of ministries that benefit our entire diocese and beyond.  

Just as parishioners join together to fund the activities of our parish, so too the 

parishes of our diocese join together to fund the activities of our diocese. 

Please prayerfully consider how sharing your gifts will benefit many.  

This year our goal is $153,021 in CSA gifts: $137,721 to meet our assessment from 

the diocese and $15,300 to be rebated back to the parish to fund a long sought 

landscaping project. 

Your generosity will help us reach our goal. 

  
 

  
 

 


